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BILL LOWRANCE RECEIVES PRO BONO LAWYER OF THE YEAR AWARD 

 

 

On Thursday, June 24
th

, 2010, Bill Lowrance, sole practitioner at Lowrance Law LLC, was 

honored during a ceremony held at the Alexandria, Virginia court house. The event was 

organized and conducted by Legal Services of Northern Virginia (LSNV) to honor four lawyers, 

one law firm, and one paralegal whose contributions to the field of pro bono work in Northern 

Virginia was and continues to be outstanding, both for the numbers of hours they contribute 

and in the quality of their work and commitment.  

 

Bill was honored in part for his work with the Attorney of the Day program in Fairfax County. In 

the span of two years, he has “taken eighteen days…averaging nearly one day every single 

month.” Counting only those days, Bill has represented nearly fifty clients who could not afford 

legal assistance. LSNV considers Bill to be “one of the attorneys [to] contact in emergency 

cases; even if the case is the two days away, if Bill’s calendar is open, he takes the case.” 

 

Bill’s contributions to the field of pro bono legal service include work with victims of domestic 

violence, work in uncontested divorce cases, and other matters pertaining to family law. As 

noted in the ceremony held by LSNV, Bill has again committed to an active role in LSNV’s 

Domestic Violence Attorney of the Day program for this coming year; a commitment which will 

mark his third year of consecutive service within the pro bono field. 

 

Bill’s lawfirm, Lowrance Law LLC, is located in McLean, Virginia and focuses on tax controversy 

cases.   

  

Congratulations to Bill for his award and recognition! 

 

 

 

If you would like more information on Bill Lowrance’s work, or would like to schedule an 

appointment with Bill, please contact Lowrance Law LLC at (703) 506-1600. 

 

For further information on the event, please contact Dan Schy, Pro Bono coordinator of Legal 

Services of Northern Virginia at dschy@lsnv.org or (703) 778-4803 

 


